
Over the past several days, there has been a substantial amount of publicity and

coverage surrounding drone flights occurring throughout the State of New

Jersey. 

The Marlboro Chief of Police has advised me, based upon the information

available to us here at the local level that there is no indication of any threat to

public safety at this time.

That said, I have reached to the County Prosecutor and Sheriff’s Office as well

as our State Senate delegation requesting higher level involvement in

determining the nature of these flights, and will be reaching out to our

representatives in Washington to ensure this issue receives the high level focus it

deserves.

As always, I will keep you informed of any updates I receive.

Mayor Jonathan Hornik
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